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     The Dillard-Judd Camp1828 of the SCV will meet on the regular night, the fourth Tuesday. 
This month that will be Tuesday, 24 November, 2009 at 7PM. We will meet at the Putnam 
County Library, main level conference room. 
      Our speaker this month will be Commander R. Scott Guthrie of Camp 1750, Crossville. He 
will tell us about the upcoming Rockwood Christmas Tour. This is a historically based event and 
welcomes groups that remember and celebrate our history. Commander Guthrie will give us 
background about the weekend event and let us know how we can be involved. 
      Please invite a friend or even a member who hasn’t been to a meeting lately. This will be a 
good time to invite friends or family to see what the SCV is about. Remember the recruiting 
contest that is open till the first of the year. 
 
       

            UPCOMING EVENTS 
      
 

November 30, 2009- Cookeville Christmas Parade. Brigade Commander Wilson would like 
to build a float that could be used by several camps in their respective home town parades. 
Contact Commander Wilson soon with your ideas and to volunteer. 
 

     January 16, 2010- Lee Jackson Banquet. To be held at the Technology Center in    
Livingston. Details to follow in future newsletters. 

 
 The division web address is www.tennessee-scv.org/ .The Dillard-Judd web site address is 
www.tennessee-scv.org/Camp1828/index.htm.   
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